

March 6, 2020

Dear Residents, Families and Friends:

The Rhode Island Department of Health has given Linn Health & Rehabilitation guidelines that must be followed during the COVID 19 (Corona Virus) outbreak.

Until further notice, the following precautions will be put into place:

- Visiting Hours will be from 11:00 am to 2:00 pm and from 5:00 pm to 8:00 pm
- No one 18 years of age or under will be allowed in the facility.
- All visitors will be screened upon entry by the Receptionist. Once visitors have been cleared for entry, you must use the elevator located in the Reception area only.
- Residents will be restricted from leaving the building with the exception of urgent medical appointments

If you have any questions or concerns about this matter, please feel free to contact the Infection Preventionist, Nancy Vezina, at (401) 438-7210 Ext. 170, or the Director of Nurses at (401) 438-7210 Ext. 158.

Sincerely,

Richard Gamache
Chief Executive Officer

RG:mnm











.